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7th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Remote learning for Years 8, 9 10 and 13 
 
You may be aware that each year the local authority asks the grammar schools to host the Bexley 11+ test to out 
of borough students.  In the past, we, like the other local grammar schools, have hosted this test during an INSET 
day which coincided with the actual test dates. 
 
This year, due to large numbers sitting the test, we have been asked to host them over four days: Monday 11th-
Thursday 14th September 2023.  Because of the additional number of students being on our site and in order for 
them to have access to the school’s facilities, we are having to place a year group out on each of these four days. 
 

Year Group Home Learning Day 

13 Monday 11th September 2023 

8 Tuesday 12th September 2023 

9 Wednesday 13th September 2023 

10 Thursday 14th September 2023 

 
Students will only be required to access remote learning for one day and all lessons will be live online as per their 
normal timetable, via Microsoft Teams. 
 
I apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr R. J. Blyghton 
Headteacher 
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